
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community, 

Welcome back! We hope that your spring break brought you sunshine, rest, relaxation and 
rejuvination! It’s a long trek to the end of the year, with very little breaks, so it is time to buckle down 
and power through.  

One of the few days off comes next Friday, April 8, 2021. This is the end of the grading period and 
teachers will be busy grading report cards, therefore, students have the day off to enjoy a long 
weekend! 

Next Thursday is the return of HeadStart back to the Lundy building. We have a longstanding 
partnership with this very valuable organization and are excited to see it continue.  

If you have a child entering kindergarten this fall, please contact the Lundy office at 541.937.2105 to 
sign up for the KITS program. This is a free service for the parents of incoming kindergarteners.  

Our Lowell High School volleyball team will kick off league playoffs this Monday and Tuesday. It is very 
likely they will be the #1 seed for the South, with the probability of both games being played at 
home. More information will be available after the Thursday night match up. 

Lowell High School football scheduled a game against Glide High School on April 8, 2021, at 7:00pm. 
The game will be played at Pleasant Hill High School with information to come regarding the number 
of spectators allowed at this competition.  

Our food service program is still rolling along! Monday drive through for meals for children 18 years old 
and under, runs from 11:00am-1:00pm. Monday and Tuesday route deliveries are continuing as well. 
We have applied to the state to allow us to serve after-school meals, snacks, and weekend meals for 
in-school students. We are waiting to hear back and will move forward with those plans if we are 
approved.  

There are a couple of changes to look forward to at Lowell School District. With a mind toward 
keeping our students safe, we are always evaluating our systems and procedures. With that in mind, 
look for future information on changes to our bus location at the school as well as parent pick up and 
drop off.  

As we all know, the guidance set for the by the OHA, CDC, and ODE always keeps us on our toes. 
Recently, new recommendations were made regarding student social distancing guidelines. 
Previously, students needed to remain six-foot distanced and the new guidance states that students 
only require three-foot social distancing. This change would allow us to bring more students into the 
school as well as better utilize our staff. Changes to schedules and distancing will be publicized prior 
to implementation.  

Have a great weekend filled with sunshine! 

Stay safe, healthy and kind! 


